

IMPORTANT REMINDER TO ALL RESIDENTS

Please be aware, that while we are social distancing, the Town of Chester Government remains open with certain modifications:

TOWN HALL is closed to public access.  There is a drop box located in the foyer which is accessible Monday-Thursday, 8am-5pm.  Please do not put cash in the drop box,                       but do include contact information. You may also email or phone your inquiries.

The Town Clerk can conduct notary services via video conference.                                           Please call if you are in need of this service.  
At this time, “Helping Hands”, a community volunteer program is looking for ways to assist our community.  If you or someone you know is in need of shopping assistance,                                   please do not hesitate to call the Town Clerk at 846-469-7000x4.

The Town Board, Planning Board and Zoning Board will conduct all meetings via live-stream videoconference. Access information can be found on meeting agendas on this website. Comments will be accepted via mail or email.

The Police Department is working in full force.  If you have an emergency, please call 911. 

The Highway Department, Water Department, Building Department, Assessor,                   Planning & Zoning and Parks Department                                                                                               are working with certain modifications. 



